
Monday 9th June 

School reopens at 845am  

Monday 9th June—Friday 13th 

June 

Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Y4 Multiplication Check 

Tuesday 10th June 

Y5 and Y6 visit to watch BBC Or-

chestra at St Wilfrid’s Primary 

School  

Wednesday 11th June 

Chorley Sports Quad Kids event  

Groups of Y1/2 and Y3/4 children 

to attend during the school day  

Friday 13th June 

Non Uniform Day in exchange for 

a bottle for our Summer Fair  

Whole School Dance Festival re-

hearsal  

Monday 16th—Wednesday 18th 

June 

Y6 Residential at PGL  

Friday 20th June  

Sports Day  

Monday 23rd June 

Y1 Turton Tower Trip 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A warm welcome back to our last term of this academic year, which as always, is action packed.  

Our Summer Fair is on Friday 4th July 330pm to 5pm and will take place in our school hall and 

weather permitting outside on the school field.  

Over the coming weeks we will be holding non-uniform days to help collect donations for our sum-

mer fair. Your kindness and generosity as always is much appreciated. 

Friday 13th June—non uniform day in exchange for bottle donations 

Friday 27th June—non uniform day in exchange for chocolate donations.  

If you would like to help set up or run a stall during our summer fair, please contact the school office 

and we can arrange to pass on your contact details to the PTFA.  

Any raffle prize donations can be dropped off at the school office.  

A huge thanks to our PTFA who have organised and purchased our Y6 Leaver’s Hoodies. The children 

look very smart and love them! Y6 are able to wear their hoodies as part of their school uniform and 

we encourage them to take them to PGL.  Our PTFA have also purchased some lunchtime and play-

time resources which we look forward to using out on the field during the term.  We are extremely 

grateful for their support.  

During the summer term, we will also be hosting some work experience students from the local high 

schools. We look forward to welcoming them into our school and providing them with an insight into 

working in a primary school.  

There are a range of school trips and events during this term. An overview was sent out before half 

term and a reminder of some key dates have been placed on 

the back of the newsletter. Please contact the school office if 

you have any questions about upcoming events. 

As always, if there has been a change to your circumstances or 

you require any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch. We are always here for our families.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

Headteacher  

 

 

June 9th 2025 

Reception 99% 

Year 1 94% 

Year 2 87% 

Year 3 88% 

Year 4 95% 

Year 5 91% 

Year 6 97% 

Whole School 93% 



June 9th 2025 

Upcoming events  

Monday 23rd June—Y1 trip to Turton Tower 

Tuesday 24th June—Learning Together Trust Dance Festival 

Friday 27th June—Non uniform day in exchange for chocolates for Summer Fair 

Monday 30th June—Y2 trip to Houghton Tower  

Tuesday 1st July—Y6 Leavers service at Blackburn Cathedral (school event only) 

Wednesday 2nd July—Reception—Y5 transition morning   *please note Albany, St Michael’s, Southlands and Riving-

ton and Blackrod high schools have a transition day for new Y7’s on this day—children will need to make their own 

way to their new high school 

Wednesday 2nd July—Reception Trust Experience in the afternoon  

Thursday 3rd July—Year 1 Trust Experience day  

Friday 4th July—Summer Fair 330pm—5pm  

Monday 7th July—Year 4 trip to Bolton Museum  

Tuesday 8th July and Thursday 10th July—new reception transition afternoons  

Wednesday 9th July—Reception trip to Leyland Transport Museum  


